From: Katherine Wilkinson - Strategic Development Engineer_

Sent: 12 December 2022 14:12
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Cc:

Subject: Electric Vehicle Charging - Condition 16
Dear Mr Kean

As requested please find attached the discussed Building Regs, concerning the Electric Vehicle
Charging. The link to the is also below.

Kind regards

Katherine
Katherine Wilkinson | Strategic Development Engineer
Strategic Development

Essex
Highways 22
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